## **Turvey Park**

PUBLIC SCHOOL



**NEWSLETTER** 

No 21 - Wednesday 21 July 2021 (Term 3 - Week 2)

## TURVEY PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL

## **WOW Awards**

Week 2 – Term 3









Congratulations to these 6 students - Aniyah, Edie, Charlotte, Shanan, Scarlett & Vincent

Phone 6925 2589 Fax 6925 1663

Email turveypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website www.turveypark-p.schools.det.nsw.edu.au Principal Anna Roberts Quality learning programs
Catering for all
Caring & safe environment
Excellent Resources
Beautiful surroundings



Reading for pleasure unlocks the power of information and imagination and helps children discover who they are. Here's what you can do to help children develop stronger reading skills and a love for reading:

• Set the example. Let children see you read.

• Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection routinely to keep up with changing tastes and reading skills.

 Support our school's Book Fair. Allow your children to choose their own books to read.

Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that brings the books students want to read right into our school. It's a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level.

Book Fair dates: 26 – 29 July 2021 (Week 3)

Shopping hours: Monday – Thursday

(during each student's regular Library Day)

**Special Information for parents:** 

Students will get to view the Fair and write a wish list with prices to bring home during library in Week 2.

CASH ONLY – students will need bring the money with them on their library day! If you are unable to do this, please ensure the money is in a clearly labelled envelope – name, class and Book Fair and placed in the finance mail box with their "wish list".

Orders can be taken for most books if a book is no longer on the shelf when your child comes to buy.

Thank you for your support of our Book Fair. Remember, all purchases benefit our school.

Julie Sharrock Teacher Librarian Turvey Park PS





## STUDENT EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS REPORT

Thank you to the families who have already returned their Student Emergency Contact Details Reports.

These forms indicate the information we have on our records.

If any information is incorrect OR missing—contact numbers, address, etc—please correct on the forms and return to the Finance Mail Box by **Thursday 29 July 2021.** 

This information is vital for the school as we require the most up to date information if we need to contact you regarding your child or children.

## KINDERGARTEN 2022

#### We are currently taking APPLICATIONS FOR ENROLMENT IN KINDERGARTEN FOR 2022

Do you have a child who will be starting Kindergarten next year? Do you know someone with a child ready for school?

Please contact us as soon as possible if your answer to either of these questions is YES!

Applications are to be completed and returned to school by: Friday 27 August 2021.

### YEAR 6 BABY PHOTOGRAPHS

Year 6 students are requested to bring in two (2) photographs:

\* baby & toddler (If your child did not attend TPPS in Kindergarten please also send this photograph in).

These photos will be returned to students once they have been scanned.

Final date for photographs: Friday 27 August 2021.

These photographs will be used for a visual display of our Year 6 students at the end of year functions.

Thank you

Year 6 Staff



## **CALENDAR**

July

Monday 26 Book Fair commences (see page 2

for further information)

Thursday 29 Book Fair concludes

September

Friday 3 P & C - Father's Day Stall

Saturday 4 P & C - Sausage Sizzle/BBQ - Local

**Government Election** 

Friday 10 P & C - Obstacool

## **REMINDERS**

July

Thursday 29 DUE - Student Emergency Contact

**Details Report** 

August

Friday 27 APPLICATIONS CLOSE -

Kindergarten 2022

**DUE -** Year 6 Baby & Toddler

Photo's

POP payments - if paying on the due date, can we please ask that you make the payment prior to 6.00 pm as this is the closing time for payments via the bank.

## **CANTEEN ROSTER**

Week 3 - Term 3

Monday Jodi

Tuesday Jodi, Kathy Bell

Wednesday Jodi, Hayley Middleton

**Thursday** Jodi

Friday Jodi, Donna Anderson, help needed

please

## K - 6 ASSEMBLY AWARDS

### A positive attitude to school

A positive diffiductio serioof	
KB	Lilly Turner
KW	Waarveen Khider
1C	Sandy Balasini
1RH	Brydee Lamprey
18	Ayad Hussain
2G	Tyleah Russell
2TW	Maddison Vivian
2/3C	Acacia Putland
3/4C	Dalwar Murad Charlie Darlington
3/4E	Kacey Elphick Tyler Repia
3/4H	Chase Fuller Jan Adi
3/4R	Mador Mador Doug Monk
5/6C	Colby Paton-Mills Chelsea Whyte
5/6H	Iluka Kincaid Riley Thornton
5/6F	Chloe Hartas Marwah Sulaiman
5/6R	Shakaya Pascoe Aiden Bowditch

Library 1C Science 2TW

#### **Honour Certificates**

Andre Ellis Inman Harland Abby Willoughby Archer Flack

#### **Principal Award Badge**

Lucy Bowler Grace Flint

## **NEWS NEWS NEWS**

Good morning TPPS families

What a wet and rainy week it has been so far. I am glad that we may see some sun today.

- Thank you to students and staff for being patient and calm while the rain has limited where we can play. When
  the weather is very bad, we will stay inside. When we can get out to play we will. Please make sure your child
  has a jumper or jacket to wear at school on these cold days.
- Thank you for keeping our school a COVID safe space by remaining outside of our school grounds at pick up and drop off of your children. Wagga Wagga schools are still at Level 2 restrictions and are operating for all students.
- If your child (or a staff member) has a cough, runny nose or other cold and flu-like symptoms, they will have to go home and can not return until they have a negative COVID test result. We have been lucky in regional NSW so far and these health measures will help keep us safe.
- Thank you for wearing masks when you come to our office. While masks are not mandatory for staff on Level 2 restrictions, they are mandatory for visitors to our site.
- Next week is Education Week and sadly we are unable to have our choir, recorder group, chess teams and
  other performances show how fabulous they are this year. However, we will have our TPPS education display
  boards in the Marketplace from Monday next week.

Have a great week

Anna Roberts Principal

## P & C NEWS

P & C meets on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7.00pm in the staffroom.

P&C Events - Term 3

Father's Day Stall – Friday 3rd September

Sausage Sizzle /BBQ @ Local Government Elections - Saturday 4th September

Obstacool - Friday 10th September

Keep an eye out for more information over the coming weeks.

#### **Facebook Page**

Turvey Park Public School P&C Association is our official Facebook page. 'Like' us, to keep up to date with P&C information.

Michelle McKelvie – P&C Secretary turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au



# upcoming sessions

headspace
National Youth Mental Health Foundation

Parents, Carers, and Community Members in the Riverina region are invited to attend a free mental health education session in Term 3.



#### The sessions aim to:

- \* Strengthen your understanding of mental health and the warning signs for suicide and self-harm.
- \* Strengthen your understanding and skills in how to cope and where to find help.
- \* Build awareness of local services and the various support services available.
- \* Strengthen relationships between local area mental health services, local schools, headspace centres and other community organisations.

Need more information? headspaceSchools@headspace.org.au



### Griffith

Date: 5 August 2021 Time: 12 - 1pm

Location: Online webinar

Registration: <a href="https://bit.ly/2Nm5cRh">https://bit.ly/2Nm5cRh</a>



#### **Albury**

Date: 23 August 2021 Time: 7 - 8.15pm Location: Venue TBC

Registration: https://bit.ly/2Nm5cRh



#### Griffith

Date: 24 August 2021 Time: 7 - 8.15pm Location: Venue TBC

Registration: https://bit.ly/2Nm5cRh



#### Wagga Wagga

Date: 7 September 2021 Time: 7 - 8.15pm

Location: Online webinar

Registration: https://bit.ly/2Nm5cRh

headspace National Youth Mental Health Foundation is funded by the Australian Government Department of Health

